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The Consul General called on Lt. Governor of Ontario HH Elizabeth Dowdeswell on Tuesday, 

10 January 2017.   

 

The Consul General briefed the Honorable Lt. Governor on the Consulate’s various initiatives 
in Greater Toronto Area (GTA).  The Lt. Governor extended her full support to the Consulate 

for promotion of closer relations between Pakistan and Ontario.     

 

The meeting lasted for 45 minutes.  
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